
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
More discussion is need on HB 4109. We farmers realize we need to protect our employees, but YOU 
the law makers NEED to REALIZE we FARMERS need to be able to farm and grow the FOOD we all so 
much enjoy eating!!!.You can't just pass legislation without REALLY knowing how That Affects YOUR 
Food on YOUR Plate!!! Do we really want to Import our food also?? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
santos garcia 
4861 Howell Prairie Rd NE 
Silverton, OR 97381 
 


